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Immaculate Conception Our Lady of Perpetual Help School
2508 Hoyt Ave, Everett, WA  98201
425-439-7777;  http://icolphschool.org/

Provided preschool-eighth grade education.

To purchase classroom furniture and cabinets for the Science Technology Engineering and 
Math lab.  For more oinformation please review the report from Immaculate Conception 
Our Lady of Perpetual Help School.



	
  

	
  

Dear Mrs. Sheldon, 
 

This summer ICOPH School submit a request for a grant to be awarded in the amount of  
$15,000 toward our efforts to furnish our new STEM lab. The Tulalip Cares Charitable Fund 
granted  to our new STEM Lab check . Through our accreditation process, we 
identified a critical goal that our school needed to enhance existing instructional methodology to 
connect students to real-life science experiences and careers.  We already host our annual science 
fair as well as yearly presentations from the Pacific Science Center.  Additionally, students 
attend science-based field trips to Padilla Bay Nature Center and Mukilteo beach.   We also host 
an annual STEM day where our students experience the application of science by real scientists 
from Everett Community College and University of Washington. In spite of this, we knew there 
was more that we could do to provide comprehensive hands on science, technology, engineering, 
and math education for our student which is why we have implemented a state of the art STEM 
Lab for our students. Students need this education to be prepared for the 21st century workforce.  
As a result, we developed and opened a STEM lab at our school for the 2015-2016 school year. 
With the help of local community members and the award from Tulalip Cares Charitable Fund 
we were able to make this dream a reality for our students. Included in this report are students 
engaging in STEM in the current STEM Lab as well as a copy of the invoice for the casework 
and furniture for which this grant was written for. Our deepest gratitude is extended to Tulalip 
Cares Charitable Fund for their generous award.  

 

Sincerely,  

Kimberlie Kilroy, Principal 




